
Please note: 
 

As a walk-in to this session, who has not pre-
registered online, you must register after the session 
in order for you to receive credit for your attendance.   

 
No later than tomorrow, you must follow the 

registration instructions on the last “What’s Next” 
page of your workbook in order to get credit, and you 

must call or e-mail Karen Clark, the Archdiocesan 
Safe Environment Director, to let her know you have 
registered and you need to be approved in the Virtus 

system.  Karen’s contact information is: 
Phone: (973)497-4254 

Email: clarkkar@rcan.org 
 

Thank you for coming, and thank you for your 
commitment to help protect our children. 


